
 
 

POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

 

20
th

 December 2018 

 

 

We’ve had a brilliant week – Christmas crafts, Flicks in the Stix, Angel Art with Chris 

Gilbert and a Christmas Party. 
 

Today we celebrated children’s achievements in a special assembly.  The main 

awards were for kindness and being a trustworthy friend as TRUST has been our 

Christian Value for this term.   Winners pictured below… 

 

       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to Nia Langdon who won an attendance prize for 100% attendance, 

closely followed by runner up, Oliver Lloyd. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas Holiday.  I look forward to seeing you all ready and 

raring to go in the New Year! 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

Dates for next term include: 

 

Tuesday 8th January  - First day back at school 

     Front Row Music Lessons 

     Class 2 SWIMMING 

 

Friday 11th January  - First visit to SUBSTATION 

 

 

 


